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Electronic business and 
invoicing in public sector 

• Work on promoting electronic business with 
public sector started already in the late 1990s

• Single Face To Industry

• Electronic catalogues (price lists), orders and 
invoices 

• All adoption on voluntary basis initially

• Slow start – but some success stories



Transposition of the 
Directive

• Law will come into force on April 1

• Suppliers will be required to send 
electronic invoices to public sector

• Penalty can be imposed if supplier 
continues to send paper

• The European Standard (PEPPOL BIS 
Billing 3 implementation) required 
unless specific bilateral agreements 
are in place



Current situation

• Support for eInvoicing

• All governmental authorities

• About 95% of municipalities and regions

• Publicly owned companies – not known

• PEPPOL must be supported by governmental 
authorities since 2018

• PEPPOL will be required from October 1 for the 
rest of the public sector

• Municipalities and regions (currently 76%)

• Publicly owned companies (not measured)


